
District History Competition will be hosted
by St. Francis de Sales,  Saturday, March 14th
9:00am- 5:00pm.  Please come out and
support our students.  
Johnathan Rand Field Trip is being
rescheduled.  Book orders will be sent to
publisher to be filled.
PTO Meeting Rescheduled this Thursday at
5:00pm.  Primary topic: Carnival preparation. 

Tuesday, Mar. 10th School Closed
3:15 PM  - Canceled

Drama Club
5:30 pm  - Canceled

4th/5th Basketball Practice
PTO Rescheduled for Thursday

Wednesday, Mar. 11th
5:30 pm

2nd/3rd Basketball end of
season party.  Great Job!

Thursday, Mar. 12th
9:00 am 

Mass 1st grade leading mass
5:00 pm 

 PTO Meeting 
5:30 pm

4th/5th Basketball Practice
Friday, Mar. 13th 

9:40am
Stations of the Cross

This Week's Reminders

Open enrollment for our PreK3, PreK4 and
Kindergarten will kickoff during the PreK Rodeo
Round-up Event on Friday, March 13th at 9:30 -
10:30 am. During the Rodeo,  parents are welcome
to view the school,  have their children
participate in the Rodeo activities and register.   
In addition to the Rodeo, parents are welcome to
contact the school to arrange a tour during school
hours to view our classroom activities and register
their child for the 2020-2021 School Year.  Please
help us spread the news to join our school! 
 

St. Francis de Sales School

Mar. 16th through 20th 
Scrip Promotion 

Tuesday, Mar. 17th
 Builders Club Dress Down Green
for $1:00 

Wednesday, Mar. 18th
1:00 pm 

Lenten Penance Service for
Students

Mar. 23rd through Mar. 27th 
Spring Break!

 

Week of March 9, 2020

Look Ahead

THis weeks
Events

READ MORE ON OUR WEBSITE www.sfdsraiders.com

Pre-K Rodeo and Open House for 

 Pre-K and Kindergarten 



Please help our Builders Club leadership group raise

money.   For a $1.00 donation you can wear Green in

Honor of St. Patrick and help the Builders Club Community

project.  All monies raised will go towards the Builders

Club St. Francis de Sales Playground Project

Dodgeball or Movie ?

Scrip Promotion Week

March 16th - March  2oth, 2020

Get Your Green On! 

Tuesday, March 17th.  

Volunteers needed for Carnival.  Please
stop by the office, speak to your child's

teacher or contact your room parent for
details. Carnival is Sunday, April 19th 2020

Place a Scrip Order during the week of March 16th - March 20th  
to help raise money for the Scrip Program and towards a
Student Fun Day of Dodgeball games or a movie.  Remember,
all of the Scrip promotions supports you and the school.  Scrip
is an important part of St. Francis de Sales School overall
budget. 


